
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We would like to thank you all for being so vigilant in your efforts to follow the school's guidelines  
this term, so that we can continue to work as normally as possible in the current circumstances.   
Everyone has worked so hard and the children have made fantastic progress in their learning. We are so proud of them. This 
morning, we had our Praise Assembly to celebrate the amazing work of each child over the past term.  
 
We have had a very busy week. On Monday we delivered our Christmas decorations to five local care homes. The residents 
were overjoyed to receive the decorations. On Tuesday, we trotted round Windermere for our Reindeer Dash.  We have 
raised over £400 for St. Johns Hospice – amazing! Thank you very much if you donated to this extremely worthy cause. It 
was lovely being out in the community and spreading Festive cheer.  
 
We enjoyed our Christmas lunches on Wednesday and KS2 loved joining in with Cumbria Music Hubs Rapunzel Panto in the 
afternoon.  Yesterday, after a busy morning in class, we all enjoyed the treats and Cinderella pantomime, which was 
streamed live from The Lancaster Grand Theatre. Thank you to the PFA for paying for treats and the show.  
 
Sadly today we say goodbye to Mrs Hartley. She will be missed greatly by all the staff, Governors and children. We wish 
her lots of good luck and happiness in her new role, she will always hold a special place on #teamcuthberts. 
 
From January, PE days are changing for every year group. The Explorers will be on a Monday & The  
Detectives and Trailblazers on Wednesday and Thursday. Children will still be required to come to school 
on PE days in their kits. We will also be re-starting Forest School sessions, for all year groups, in  
Januarytoo. More details to follow.  
 
We hope you all have a wonderful and peaceful Christmas break, stay safe and we look forward to seeing  
you all on Tuesday January 5th.   
 
 
Mrs Tansey & Mrs Bone 
Executive Head Teacher  
& Head of School 

 
    ATTENDANCE           

TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year R 100% 
Year 1 100% 
Year 2 97% 
Year 3 87% 
Year 4 95% 
Year 5 98% 
Year 6 97% 

WOW! Reception 
and Year 1, that’s 

brilliant! Merry 
Christmas 

everyone! xx 

January & February 2021 
January 
Tuesday 5th School re-opens for Spring Term, 08.45am 
Wednesday 6th Feast of the Epiphany 
Monday 11th Fire Safety Talk with Cumbria Fire & Rescue Service, remote session in school time 
Tuesday 12th Windermere Jetty Gardening – TBC 
Monday 18th Head-start First Aid with Cumbria Fire & Rescue Service, Y5&Y6 in school time 
Friday 22nd National Handwriting Day 
Monday 25th RSPB Big Garden Bird Watch 
February 
Monday 1st Children’s Mental Health Week begins 

National Story-telling Week begins 
Tuesday 2nd Safer Internet Day 
Friday 12th School closes for half-term break, usual end of school time 
Tuesday 16th Shrove Tuesday 
Wednesday 17th Ash Wednesday 
Monday 22nd School re-opens for the second half of the Spring Term 
 

 
MENU 1 

Week 
beginning 

Tuesday 5th of 
January 2021 

 
Spreading Christmas cheer 

at local care homes 

School Start Times: 
Year 4 & Year 6: 8.50am 
Year 3 & Year 5: 8.55am  
Nursery, Reception, Year 1 
& Year 2: 9.05am 
 


